Monday, March 9, 2015
[bookmark: _GoBack]Hello UIM Community, It’s almost time!  Your new CA Communities platform will be live on Monday March 16th just one week from today!  THE UIM USER FORUM WILL BE UNAVAILABLE FROM FRIDAY, MARCH 13th 3 pm ET UNTIL MARCH 16th 8am ET in order for us to complete the migration. 
What is different?
You will notice a new look and feel as you land on communities.ca.com on Monday, March 16.   In this Training location, you will find a document called “What’s Different” that will help you familiarize yourself with some of the terminology changes.  When you get to the training location, look to the right side of the page under section “Welcome CA UIM Community Members.”
You can rest assured that all your content will be migrated over to the new community and you can follow these instructions for logging in on Monday, March 16.  
If you were unable to join us for a demo
Don’t worry if you did not have an opportunity to join one of the demos of the new platform.  You can view a recording:  Watch Recording.
Here are some additional hints and tips once you login to the new system on Monday, March 16:
· Upload a new Profile picture, select an avatar, and update profile information.
· Update your Privacy settings for your profile information. 
· Set up your preferences for following and email notifications. 
· Set up custom activity streams with any people, communities, or content you’d like to follow closely. 
· RSVP to any upcoming events in community calendars.
The Water Cooler
The Water Cooler is a community that you will want to follow and is the place to ask questions and have discussions that are non-product related. Use this link to access the Water Cooler:  https://communities.ca.com/community/the-water-cooler
The new platform is feature rich and this will allow us to collaborate on a new level.  We know you will experience the power of community. 
Thank you for cooperation and we will see you in the communities in just one week!
Your CA Community Manager, 
Melissa Potvin

